
Kuwait IWPP – Expression of Interest 

 

The State of Kuwait, through the Partnership Technical Bureau ("PTB"), is starting the process 

of tendering power and water capacity in Kuwait through the implementation of the first Independent 

Water and Power Producer (“IWPP”) at Az-Zour North to help it manage increasing demand 

for electricity and water.  

It is expected that the plant will have a guaranteed capacity of approximately 1500 MW and 

100 MIGD of desalinated water. 

The project will be competitively bid in accordance with the laws of Kuwait on the principles 

of openness and transparency. 

The IWPP will benefit from an off-take agreement with the Ministry of Electricity and Water 
for a term no less than 25 years on a Build-Own-Transfer basis. 

Interested parties are encouraged to send an email to PTB (AbdulAziz Al-Hedaib, 

ahedaib@mof.gov.kw) for further clarifications and assistance. 

The RFQ issued in accordance with law #7 of 2008, is obtainable as of the 27
th

 of June 2010 

for the sum of 5000 KD payable by a cashiers check issued from a local Kuwaiti Bank. 

Foreign and unlisted Kuwaiti companies, are required to submit the RFQ to the PTB no later 

than the 26
th

 of August 2010, 1:00pm Kuwait local time at the PTB offices to AbdulAziz Al-

Hedaib. 

 

 


